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May 13, 2005

Subject: Request from an investor 4-500

Dear Sir or Madame,

I am writing to ask you to please act immediately on SEC File No. 4-500. Request for
Rulemaking Regarding Member Records of "Short" Positions and Reporting and Public 
Dissemination of Aggregate Positions by Security.

Small issuers traded on the Pink Sheets and the OTCBB deserve the same transparency 
and regulatory oversight of short selling as those listed on Exchanges or NASDAQ.

Thousands of America's struggling small companies and millions of investors are 
being illegally manipulated.

I beg you to stop this immediately. This is America, where justice should prevail 
for all.

Thank you in advance for your efforts.

Respectfully,
Harry Livingston
Mukilteo, Washington
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